[image: image1.jpg]


                                          LOCAL 116

                      UTILITY WORKERS UNION of AMERICA

                Affiliated with AFL-CIO

Dear XXXXXXXXXX,

It is with great pleasure that I welcome you as a new member of Utility Workers Union of America Local 116.  I hope that you will find your Union membership beneficial in helping you to maintain a long, safe, and fulfilling career for many years to come.  Your Union membership is more than just a voice in the workplace; it is a voice in government and a way of helping out in your community.  Please take the time to read and understand your contract, local bylaws, attend the meetings, and get involved with your Union.

We also encourage our new members to take advantage of every opportunity to learn and improve the skills necessary to perform their job in a safe, professional manner.  Your development as a high quality employee not only increases the likelihood of your safe return home daily, but also adds to the strength of your Union.

The challenges your Union faces today are amazingly much the same as they were back in the early years of the Union movement: hours at work, wages/benefits, and safe working conditions.  The recent deregulation of the electric utility industry is the perfect example. Deregulation resulted in cutbacks of work force and resources, which in turn were responsible for black outs, long hours at work, injuries, and even the deaths of some employees throughout our industry.  The Enron debacle you have heard so much about was yet another direct result of deregulation.  The UWUA was fighting deregulation before it started and still fights deregulation even today.  You need only look to the daily news and compare this information with the issues in which your Union is actively involved to validate the value of your Union membership.  There is simply no better way to impact policies that directly affect YOU, your family, and those yet to come than through your involvement in your local Union.  New employee today, tomorrow's leader, I challenge you to get involved now.  Prepare yourself-- tomorrow’s coming fast.

Enclosed you'll find your Union card and pin, by-laws book, our current contract (also referred to as the Collective Bargaining Agreement), officer’s names and address lists, a UWUA sticker and decal, as well as articles detailing some of the many benefits available to you as a Union member.  Our local holds elections of officers yearly in November.  The new officers’ names and contact information will be posted on the Union bulletin board where you work.  If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact any of our officers.

Once again, welcome to UWUA Local 116

Sincerely & Fraternally,

Stephen Veigel II, President
Be sure to visit our website for much more information: uwualocal116.org
